
From: Arie and Willemiek Muilwijk
To: Adria Snowdon
Subject: Re: permit
Date: April 24, 2020 10:20:11 AM

Good morning Adria,
I'm glad to hear it going ok so far!
Thanks for the update!
Arie

Sent from Sonim XP7

On Apr 24, 2020 10:16 AM, Adria Snowdon <Adria.Snowdon@nrcb.ca> wrote:

Hi Arie,

 

Just letting you know that the permit is very much progressing. I’ve gotten some feedback
on a few things I need to adjust which I am working through today.


